BOARD OF HEALTH MEETING

Tuesday, September 28, 2021. 7:00 pm

Board members present: James Consolati, Matthew Puntin & Michael Curtin-Molly Curtin-Schaefer.

Public present: NONE

Previous minutes were approved.

Mail reviewed: Operation and maintenance contract for 63A Goose Pond Road, Judy Usow. A letter from Gary Willey regarding COCID-19 and an email from the DEP about testing private wells for PFAS (Polyfluoroalkyl Substances) sampling program.

<u>COVID-19 SAFETY STANDARDS:</u> A discussion ensued regarding the Board issuing or not issuing a mandatory mask wearing policy in Tyringham. Matthew Puntin stated we are a very small town with no businesses or markets and he spoke with Town employees about the issues and he feels they're is no need to mandate a mask policy. No objections from the Board of Health members.

Meeting closed 7:03 pm.

Matthew Puntin,

James Consbiati, Clerk

Michael Curtin, Member